We only use cookies that are necessary for this site to function, and to provide you with the best experience. Learn more in our Cookie Statement. By continuing to use this site, you consent to the use of cookies.

Receive Updates - Recibir actualizaciones



Engage PGCPS: USU.S. Secretary of Education Visits PGCPS! US

Prince George's County Public Schools sent this bulletin at 04/19/2021 04:58 PM EDT - Escuelas Públicas del Condado de Prince George envió este boletín/anuncio a 04/19/2021 04:58 PM EDT

Click to view this email in your browser





Top News

#ForwardTogether: "This is Why Reopening Matters"



As PGCPS welcomed back Phase 2 of hybrid learners, U.S. Secretary of Education Dr. Miguel Cardona <u>visited</u> Mary Harris "Mother" Jones Elementary on the "Help is Here" School Reopening Tour — part of the Biden Administration's broader efforts to support states, schools, students, parents and educators as they navigate returning to in-person learning.

Photo Gallery

Pre-K and Kindergarten Language Immersion Openings



PGCPS will accept late lottery applications to fill limited **kindergarten and first grade seats** in immersion programs for the 2021-22 school year. Applicants must meet age requirements and live within the boundary of the school they are applying for.

Learn More

'21-'22 Talented & Gifted Lottery Open



The Talented and Gifted (TAG) Lottery for the 2021-22 school year is open through Friday, May 28 for students in second through eighth grades who are currently TAG- identified or who are going through the identification process.

Learn More

Pre-K Registration Open + Survey



Online Pre-K registration for the 2021-22 school year has begun. Parents and guardians are also invited to <u>complete a survey</u>, sharing feedback on PGPS Pre-K programs. Survey topics include curriculum, transportation, registration and parent engagement. *Deadline*: April 26.

Register for Pre-K

For Students: Mental Health & Wellness Survey



Students are invited to complete an anonymous wellness survey on the topics of stress, anxiety and coping during the COVID-19 pandemic. The survey will help guide PGCPS in deploying ongoing mental health resources and services. *Survey deadline:* Friday, April 23. <u>Elementary School Survey.</u> <u>Middle/High School Survey.</u>

'Count On Us' Math Homework Show Returns!



Tune in on Mondays (grades 3-5) and Wednesdays (grades 6-8) at 5:00 p.m. for engaging mathematics lessons. The show can be viewed on Verizon 38, Xfinity 96 and PGCPS Facebook and YouTube.

Student Meals & Hybrid Learning



During hybrid learning, student meals will be served at schools Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. Students continuing with distance learning may pick up meal packages on Monday and Wednesday between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m. at any school.

PG13: "Signing Day"



In Episode 8 of high school sports series PG13, leaders at Charles H. Flowers High School secure college scholarship opportunities for students, culminating with a signing day event.

Watch Season 5 Ep. 8

Announcements

Upcoming Calendar Reminders



April 23: Third Quarter Report Cards Online

April 24 - 30: Third Quarter Grade Appeals Window

View Calendar

Last Day of School for Students

The last day of school for students is Tuesday, June 15, with a two-hour early dismissal. Monday, June 14, will also have a two-hour early dismissal.

More Info

Notice: Returning Textbooks

Students returning for hybrid learning should turn in all textbooks issued during the 2019-20 school year. For students who changed schools, textbooks may be returned to the current school.

In-Person Commencement + Dates Announced!



PGCPS will host outdoor graduation ceremonies in May and June at Bowie State University and the University of Maryland, given COVID-19 metrics are favorable and vaccination within the county continues to progress as anticipated.

Seniors: Share a Video for College/Career Signing Day!



Class of 2021 seniors are invited to submit a short video sharing their post-graduation plans —whether heading to college or into a career or military! Submit videos (15 to 25 seconds) to communications@pgcps.org with subject "College Signing Day." **Deadline: Friday, April 30.**

Register for Parks & Recreation Summer Programs



Maryland-National Capital Parks and Planning Commission is offering virtual and in-person full-day and half-day camps for children and teens ages 3 and a half through 17. Register now for day camps, Summer Playgrounds and Xtreme Teen Summer Sites!

Learn More

Special Education: Webinars for Transitioning Youth



Join us for a series of free webinars to support transitioning youth and their families! Students ages 16-21, their families, school staff and community partners will explore strategies and resources to improve outcomes for youth with disabilities.

Register

In the News

PGCPS Enters Final Phase of Hybrid In-person Learning



Our second and final phase of hybrid learners returned to classrooms last week, including seventh and eighth grade middle school students and high school ninth through eleventh graders!

Watch

"A Look Inside an Online ESOL Classroom"



Learn more about the PGCPS ESOL program and why in-person learning is especially important for English language learners.

The Diamondback Article

Student Featured for Financial Literacy Advocacy



Academy of Health Sciences sophomore Zoë McCall was featured by CNBC for her advocacy around financial literacy that led to a new PGCPS high school graduation requirement.

Watch

Quick Links

2020-2021 School Calendar Reopening Updates

Student Meals Registration/Enrollment

SchoolMAX Family Portal PGCPS TV

<u>Distance Learning Tech Help</u>

Stay Connected!





SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

in

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Delete Profile | Help



Privacy Policy | Cookie Statement | Help